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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
Dear Colleagues,

We have learned with great pleasure and gratification that our journal, the Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology, has 
been accepted to PubMed, one of the most respected and renowned medical indexes. I should sincerely emphasize that the 
tireless struggle and devoted endeavour of the journal editorial board and the editorial manager has an undisputed role in 
this success. Nevertheless, at least as precious as those efforts, is the role of the invaluable scientific contributions of obstetrics 
and gynecology physicians to our journal, which cannot go unseen in this achievement. In this context, on behalf of the Turkish 
Society of Obstetrics and Gynecology board, I congratulate the obstetricians and gynecologists, who contribute their scientific 
publications to our journal as well as the editorial board and the editorial manager of the Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and 
Gynecology, and thank them all for their efforts.

Even so, in order for our journal to achieve an even better position and to become a world-renowned and respected women’s 
health journal and so that our country can play a greater role in the scientific environment, we still feel the need for the invaluable 
scientific support of our esteemed obstetrics and gynecology physicians. We believe that the high-quality papers that our 
colleagues will submit and the references they make to the articles published in our journal will carry it upwards in the list of 
women’s health journals in the coming years. 

I hope that our scientific progress will further accelerate and I would like to remind you about the 16th National Gynecology and 
Obstetrics Congress, which will be held in Antalya on 9-13 May 2018, in order for you to arrange your schedules accordingly, 
looking forward to being together once again for a great congress.

Sincerely,

Ateş Karateke, Prof. MD

President of TSOG


